
 
 

Weekly 

Newsletter 

Week 10 

January 

This Week 

1/13 
During class this week we will be 

decorating a 4-foot snowfolk to 

represent the Stockton 

Presbyterian Church at the 

Lambertville-New Hope Winter 

Festival. Snowfolk will be on 

display at the Solebury 

Municipal Building, beginning 

1/21 from 9am -3pm. We will 

also display the Snowfolk at our 

church after 1/28. 

We hope all can attend Sunday 

at 10:45am to assist in crafting 

our frosty friend! 

On Going 

Activity 

We would like to begin teaching the children a song each month that 

they will sing during church service. We will let everyone know the 

date once we set it. In the mean time the class chose “This Little 

Light of Mine” as their song this month. We will practice during class 

however if you have sometime at home to practice that would be a 

great help. The following is a link you can play for your child. We will 

play this version during church on the day we perform. Please let us 

know if you have any questions.  

https://youtu.be/IURcKuuWHsY 

https://www.thoughtco.com/what-is-frankincense-700747

